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Portobello Public Toilets Closure Threat Consultation - Final Results 

17 Jan 2015 

Summary 

In response to the City of Edinburgh Council’s budget consultation, and a plan on how to cope with a 
reduction of £300k or £600k in the city’s public toilet budget, Portobello Community Council has undertaken 
a survey. This survey gauged local and visitor thoughts on the importance of the current public toilets and 
the plans which could potentially see all three close. 

The community council survey ran until 16 Jan 2015. Awareness was raised by distributing posters, updates 
on our website, social media and in Portobello Library. Additionally it was picked up by the Evening News 
and STV Edinburgh. 

An interim set of results were sent prior to the deadline for the Council’s budget consultation 

The survey results were discussed at the 26 Jan 2015 meeting of Portobello Community Council and the 
following position was agreed: 

� The current toilet provision in Portobello is very important, given the prom and beach are visitor 
destinations 

� Object strongly to any proposal to close public toilets within Portobello 

Subsequently Edinburgh Council has finalised their budget, agreeing a cut of £300k and the closure of 10 
toilets outwith the city centre, subject to equality surveys and selection. 

Results 

304 unique responses were received, with at least 71% of these from residents within the Portobello 
Community Council area. The rest are mainly from neighbouring areas of Edinburgh. 82% of respondents 
also left comments. 
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How important are Portobello's current toilet provision, given the Prom and Beach 
are visitor destinations? 

 

 
Pipe Ln Bath St Joppa Rd 

   Very Important 79.6% 87.2% 74.3% 

   Important 13.2% 9.9% 16.1% 

Important 92.8% 97.0% 90.5% 

Neutral 4.3% 1.6% 6.9% 

   Unimportant 1.0% 0.0% 1.0% 

   Very Unimportant 2.0% 1.3% 1.6% 

Unimportant 3.0% 1.3% 2.6% 
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How do you feel about the City Council's toilet closure proposals? 

 

 
Pipe Ln Bath St Joppa Rd 

    Strongly Support 1.0% 0.3% 0.3% 

    Support 0.7% 0.0% 0.7% 

Support 1.6% 0.3% 1.0% 

Neutral 4.9% 2.0% 6.3% 

    Object 13.2% 8.6% 15.1% 

    Strongly Object 80.3% 89.1% 77.6% 

Object 93.4% 97.7% 92.8% 
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Appendix: Consultation Poster 
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Appendix: Anonymised Comments 
























